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SPACES

December 10, 1986

Ms. Nikki Collins-Nakles
235 Edgewater Drive

Box 178, LWW

Macon, GA 31210

Dear Ms. Collins-Nakles:

I though you would like to know the news we have received about Owl
House. Mr. Athol Fugard wrote us recently to tell us that Owl House is
now a little museum which is being carefully tended by the municipality of
New Bethesda. We are delighted and are sure you will be too!

I enclose a copy of Newsletter #¢ for you, with our best wishes. I lock
forward to the time I can publish a feature artiole on the life work of
Helen Martins.

Sincerely,

Elaine Wintman

Assistant Director
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